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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 8:54 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Austin St/Washington Place

 
 
From: Ronald Perreault [mailto:nemeas.rp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 7:01 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Austin St/Washington Place 
 
Dear Mr. Olson, 

I am writing to you to support Austin St and Washington Place projects.  I believe these projects are good for 
Newton. 

Thank you, 

Ron Perreault 
24 Morrill St 
Newton, MA  02465 
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